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Ribbon Cutting Held for IV Salon and Spa in Dexter

IV Salon and Spa had their grand opening and ribbon cutting in
downtown Dexter.

They are located at 201 E. Stoddard Street, just across from the U.S. Post Office.

To contact them you can message on Facebook or call 573-614-7175.

They offer a luxurious blend of beauty treatments and unparalleled customer service!  Their place is

beautiful! 

The owner is Rachel Murphy.  

Ribbon Cutting Held for IV Salon and Spa in Dexter

This article: Ribbon Cutting Held for IV Salon and Spa in Dexter  was first published

on https:/showmetimes.com .

Written by Dee Loflin
Date: June 26th 2024
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